  IGGS NEWS       No. 33  
60 members, including 3 Vice-Presidents, attended the reunion on 21st October 2017.  Before the Annual Meeting commenced the Chairman advised the members that the Association President, Nancie Beale had sadly passed away on 10th August, and invited Jill Bond to give a tribute during the meeting.

She also advised us that Deirdre Cooper (Prior) had agreed to be a Vice President but was unable to attend the meetings. However, she had given the Association a donation which had been used to supply the wine at the meeting.

The formal business of the meeting took place including advice of donations made by our Association, to St. Clement's Church, Parkstone and St. Peter's, Poole, in memory of Mr Williams and to Sunnymeade Care Home in memory of Nancie.  The current committee members were re-elected. 

At the committee meeting in February Lynne Baker (Colby) agreed to continue as Chairman and Jean Knight (Woodland) agreed to continue as Vice-Chairman.
Our Vice-President Mrs Harding does not expect to attend our reunions but would be pleased to see any 'Old Girls' who would care to visit her. Contact details are tel: 01460 52635, address Ottersley House, Stocklinch, Ilminster TA19 9JF.
We were sorry to learn of the death of Old Girl, Sheila Grant; she was not recently a member and we cannot trace her married name.

Members are reminded that if two 'renewal of membership' notices are not answered then that member will be removed from the contact list. Please ensure that any change in your contact details are advised to the secretary:





 (01460 63736 or patricia@minson21.eclipse.co.uk)

At our reunion on 28th April we expect to be joined by guests from the Old Ilminsterians and the Committee hope to have a guest speaker. Name badges will be supplied but please bring your own glass for fruit juice, wine or water which will be supplied. As always gifts for the raffle will be much appreciated. Please ensure that you send your reply by 17th April.
We look forward to seeing you, meanwhile please make a note of our next reunion which will be on 20th October and will include the AGM.
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